WATER ENVIRONMENT » REUSE FOUNDATION

February 10, 2017
Invoice #: 20000369-17-1

Mr. Jonathan Lee
Assistant Director (Fiscal)
City of Columbus

910 Dublin Road
Columbus, OH 43215

2017 Subscriber Dues: $73,600.00
2017 Endowment Stabilization: $1,250.00*
Total Amount Due: $74.850.00

This invoice is due within 30 days of receipt. Please make check payable and
remit (with copy of invoice) to:

Water Environment & Reuse Foundation
P.O. Box 95000-2285
Philadelphia, PA 19195

If you would like to send funds via ACH, please contact David Morroni,
dmorroni@werf.org, 571-384-2103, for additional details.

WE&RF Tax ID: 54-1511635

Visit our website at www.werf.org

Review the latest research findings, requests for proposals, upcoming web seminars,
and opportunities to participate. If you have not, please sign up for Laterals, our free
bi-weekly newsletter with the latest information for priority water issues at
www.werf,org/laterals.

Thank you for your support of WE&RF research!

*This is a suggested one-time donation requested to ensure the sustainability
of the Foundation’s Water Quallty Endowment, which funds the annual Paul
L. Busch Award.

1199 North Fairfax Street ¢ Suite 900 ¢ Alexandria, Virginia 22314
571-384-2100 www.werf.org
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February 7, 2017

Mr. Jonathan Lee
Assistant Director (Fiscal)
City of Columbus

910 Dublin Road
Columbus OH 43215

Dear Jon,

Thank you for your 2016 support of the Water Environment Research Foundation (WERF). We are deeply
appreciative of City of Columbus’s commitment; your support and involvement are critical to the success of
our research.

My goal, and that of our Board of Directors, is to build upon these programs to accomplish much more. To do
that, we need your help. At our Board of Directors meeting in December, the Board approved our strategic
plan and dues structure for 2017. The dues structure adopted for City of Columbus remains the same as your
2016 dues amount. We have, however, asked for a one-time donation to build up the principal of the
Foundation’s Water Quality Endowment. The intent of this i is to ensure the continuation of our successful
annual Paul L. Busch award. :

Your invoice is attached to this letter. Please feel free to contact Amit Pramanik {(apramanik@werf.org or,
571-384-2101), or me, if you have any questions or concerns. We look forward to our continued collaboration
with you in our research efforts. We encourage input on how WE&RF research has helped your agency — for
instance — operational efficiencies, cost savings, water quality improvements, etc. Once again, we appreciate
your support and look forward to making great strides in providing exceptional water quality research in 2017
and beyond.

Sincerely,

el

Melissa L. Meeker
Chief Executive Officer

Cc: Amit Pramanik, PhD, BCEEM, Chief Innovation and Development Officer
Dawd Morroni, Accountant




